
Martin, Carrie 

 
From:  Maria Tari  

Sent:  Wednesday, June 03, 2015 2:53 PM 

To:  Kelly, Denis 

Cc:  WDRA Contact Email 

Subject:  Traffic infiltration in Weston Downs 

 
Dear Denis, 
 
My family has lived at [Weston Downs] for the last twenty- five years. From the very beginning, my 
husband and I have been involved in trying to find a solution for the huge Infiltration problem in our 
community. We who live on Santa Barbara have endured endless meetings, studies and seen 
engineering reports that state that we have about six thousand (6 000) cars that pass through Santa 
Barbara every day. Our street is a small residential road that cannot support this volume of traffic as 
well as the many safety concerns this has caused.  All the cars that drive through our street go on to 
also infiltrate many other streets in Weston Downs. 
 
At present, the Weston downs ratepayers association have a solution to present to you as well as many 
signed petitions to help us find a solution to our very serious problem. 
 
We implore you after 25 years of asking to please help us institute our plan to ease the heavy burden 
on our street and in our community. 
 
We trust that as you see all the engineering studies in our neighbourhood that you will do the honest, 
honourable thing and implement the traffic measures as soon as possible for our safety and the safety 
of all our residents in Weston Downs. 
 
Sincerely, 
Maria and Nat Tari 
 


	From:  Maria Tari

